
Half Term HAF Vouchers May 2024 

 
 
Please be advised that the upcoming MAY half term holiday activities 
programme will not require a code.  Places are allocated on a first come first 
serve basis and are prioritised for children eligible for benefit related free 

school meals.  Parents do not receive a code (vouchers will be used in the 
summer) and will need to contact providers directly to register and book on.  
  

For more information, please have a look on Lewisham website link below 
where you will find a list of providers who will be delivering and a how to 

book column: 
  
https://lewisham.gov.uk/myservices/young-people/holiday-programme-

food-and-fun 
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